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Dear Parents, 





	Hello! My name is Mrs. Lori Mulacek. I will be your child’s teacher this year and I wanted to let you know a little about myself.  I was raised in Virden and graduated from Virden High School. I have earned a Bachelor’s degree in Psychology, a certification in Elementary Education, and a Master’s degree in Educational Leadership at the University of Illinois at Springfield. I have taught at Girard Elementary/North Mac Intermediate for 22 years. This will be my second year teaching 4th grade. I have also taught 2nd, 3rd, and 5th grades.





My family and I have lived in Girard for 15 years and have really enjoyed getting to know all of the wonderful people in our community. My husband and I have two children. Our daughter, Lauren, will begin her sophmore year at Illinois College and our son, Drew, will be in 8th grade.


 


I am really looking forward to a great year of providing your child with a valuable education. As you know, your child’s education is extremely important to their success in life. You, as parents, play a very important role in that success. With the knowledge I have about educating children and the knowledge you have about your child as an individual, we can work together as a team to provide your child with the best education possible! I know we will have an AWESOME year! 





If you have any questions, comments, and/or concerns, please feel free to write a note in your child’s agenda or you may contact me at lmulacek@northmacschools.org, or call the office at 627-2419. Thank you in advance for all your help and support to make this a wonderful year!


  


						Sincerely, 


						Lori Mulacek


						               �











